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Please do NOT consider implementing this terrible bill! Isn't it painfully obvious what 

has happened to Portland since we stopped enforcing our no camping laws? Have 

we still not learned our lesson? Do we want to whole state to look like the dump that 

Portland and surrounding areas have become? When I grew up in Portland, we 

prided ourselves on our love and preservation of our natural areas. Now we turn 

them over to people to destroy. IT IS NOT COMPASSIONATE TO ANYONE! People 

need treatment, NOT tents, tarps, needles and easy access to drugs. Please, show a 

shred of common sense and give this bill the burial it deserves. Thank you for taking 

the time to read my testimony. 


